
Water Committee Minutes 

August 01, 2018 

Members/Public Present: John Raymond, Chris Shepard, Russ Yarger 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM 

A revised and corrected copy of the Consumer Confidence Report has been sent to the DEQ 

Received water sample LH91563 with a “positive” result for coliform organisms. 5 additional samples 

were taken LH92822-LH92826 to verify a “not detected” result in place of the positive result. 

Discussed the addition of a back-up water operator. 

No water meter repairs were completed this month by the DPW. A new count of needed repairs will be 

made prior to next month’s meetings. 

A water main repair on Warren Street has been identified to have a lead gooseneck. Removal of the lead 

will happen as the repair work is completed. 

Water bill cards are being damaged at the post office. Any preferences or ideas to fix the issue would be 

appreciated and will be discussed at the next round of meetings in September. 

A replacement marker light for the water tower will be purchased this month. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 PM 

 

 

All village residents are welcome to attend any of the monthly meetings. If you have any concerns, feel 

free to attend and voice your opinions. 


